
Hi everyone, 
 
Mid-week…and we are status quo.  Still no residents showing any symptoms which is wonderful 
news! 
 
Our recreation is busy with our residents with one to one, small group exercises (with social 
distancing in mind), movie time.  We had a mini St. Patty’s day party.  We had story time today. 
 
As we settle into things here at the lodge we are definitely realizing the gravity of the 
situation.  It is much quieter in the facility with no visitors.  Staff and residents certainly miss 
having the families around. 
 
In an effort to ensure we are practicing social distancing in the lodge we have been asked to 
practice this during dining times.  We are currently working on a schedule for dining times that 
differ from 1st for to 2nd floor.  We will share this schedule once complete. 
 
Thank you again for your continued support. Any questions, comments or concerns please feel 
free to contact our Business Office, myself or Alison. 
 
Please see website below for updates. 
 
https://sharedhealthmb.ca/health-providers/coronavirus-resources/ 
 
 
BE SURE TO FOLLOW, LIKE & SHARE 

Facebook  https://www.facebook.com/Golden-Links-Lodge-PCH-265702143972832/ 

Instagram  https://www.instagram.com/goldenlinkslodgepch/?hl=en 
 

 

Marcy-Lynn Larner 
Chief Executive Officer 

 
GOLDEN LINKS LODGE 
2280 St. Mary’s Road 
Winnipeg, MB. R2N 3Z6 
Marcy-Lynn.Larner@goldenlinks.mb.ca 
www.goldenlinks.mb.ca 
 
Phone 204-257-9947 (Ext. 225) 
Cell 204-232-2801 
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